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30 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Festive Jumper and Hat Day – Friday 15 December 2023  
 
The Christmas festivities will soon be here. As in previous years, pupils may come to school in a 
festive jumper worn with their normal school uniform on Friday 15 December. This year, pupils may 
also like to wear a festive hat in support of the ‘Wear A Christmas Hat Day’ in aid of Brain Tumour 
Research.  We welcome donations for this via ParentPay.  
 
Please do not feel you need to buy a jumper or hat for the occasion.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Stefan McHale 
Headteacher 
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